Katy Trail Community Health and the Sedalia 200 School District will be offering
seasonal flu shots during the week of October 18-21, 2021. See schedule specified
below.

The following is important information about these clinics:
e The Sedalia 200 School District is offering this as a service to our school
community.
e |tis completely voluntary.

e Vaccines are offered at no cost through the Vaccines for Children (VFC) program
if your child qualifies.

e If your child has health insurance and it covers vaccines, please complete the
insurance information requested on the form.

e Consent forms are due Friday October 15, 2021.
e Your child will receive the influenza INJECTION ONLY.
e This is a flu shot only. NO Covid-19 vaccines will be given.

If you want your child to receive a flu vaccine at school, please complete a consent form
found on the web page under the Health tab or contact your school nurse for a copy of
the consent form.

If you have any questions about the vaccine or the clinic, you may contact Katy Trail,
your school nurse or myself.

According to the Centers for Disease Control (CDC), the single best way to protect
against the flu is to get vaccinated each year. Please consider getting the flu vaccine
even if you do not choose to participate in the school clinic.

October 18- Horace Mann, Parkview, LECC

October 19-Washington, Skyline, High School
October 20- Whittier, SMS, Heber Hunt, Central Office
October 21-Junior High

Casey Smith, RN
Nurse Health Coordinator
Sedalia 200 School District



